
Wishing all of you a great Holiday Season 
and Remember all those currently serving 
in harms way. 
Jouett Association 

December  2006 

From the Board of Directors 

Newsletter Date 

             SHIPS STORE 

 Peggy Leslie still has USS 
JOUETT DLG/CG 29 ball 
caps,  and shirts.  If anyone 
is interested in purchasing 
these items please contact 
Peggy, at Email: 

 thebagladies@webtv.net 

U . S . S .  J O U E T T  D L G / C G - 2 9  A S S O C I A T I O N  

The website address is www.ussjouett.com     
Thanks to Tim this is  growing.   If someone you 
know is interested in the association, please make 
sure they are aware of our website.  This is our best 
way of advertising. 

            USS JOUETT 
          NEWSLETTER                                      

As a possible way of making money it was brought up by  Ed Springer a couple 
of years ago that  the Ladies could start a recipe book.  This will have to be dis-
cussed at the next reunion  in O rlando in ‘08.  It w ould  take all our ladies sub-
mitting one or two of their GREAT recipes and when there were enough a book 
could be printed and sold.  Even if it was just within our organization the poten-
tial is  there to make money.  
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 USS Jouett DLG/CG 29  
06 Reunion 

For those of you who were unable to attend the 06 San Diego re-
union you missed an outstanding time. It was great to see old 
shipmates, and meet new ones. Everyone enjoyed seeing old fa-
miliar places we once called home, (Ho Yes) not to mention the 
shopping in Old Town. To those who came on the behalf of the 
Jouett Association we would like to thank you all for helping 
make the reunion a success, and hope to see you in Orlando in 
08.  
Over the next few years we hope to improve things on a few 
fronts. First the Board Of Directors (BOD), has approved the 
payment of dues online on our website. This will make paying 
dues more convenient and easier, which is our most important 
source of revenue. I urge you to check it out, and help us with 
your support. Secondly we are working on getting the Jouett 
News Letter on the website and will be accessible with the pay-
ing of your dues.  
We have established a Permanent Reunion committee which 
will provide assistance for those folks lining things up for up 
coming Reunions. I am looking forward to the next few years, 
and our Reunion in Orlando in 08. Anyone who might like to 
host a future Reunion can submit their info to the Reunion com-
mittee on our website under Reunion. 
My thanks to all for your Support. 
 
President 
USS Jouett Association 
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U.S.S. JOUETT 

 

DLG/CG-29 

 

Commissioned 

3 December 1966 

 

DECOMMISSIONED 

28 January 1994 

 

News and Information 
 
Attention!! Attention!! 
 
All shipmates please check your information on the roster to make 
sure it is correct and up to date. The association has been getting 
mailings returned because of wrong or out of date information. If you 
need to make correction please send them to Jim Jordan or Herman 
Touchet via email. 
Thank you 
 
When paying your dues please make the check out to the USS Jouett 
Association and Not to Herman Touchet. Also check out our site for 
the new Pay Pal tab. If you have any question please contact one of 
the Board Members. 
 
Please go to the following website to send a Christmas card to our 
fellow soldiers over seas www.letssaythanks.com 

                                             INFO ON FLYING INTO ORLANDO, FL 
                                                                    
For those of you who will be flying if might be easy to get a direct flight into Orlando but if not I fly in to Atlanta GA 
and hop right on down into Orlando. From there you will be able to get shuttle or taxi to the hotel if you have ques-
tions please contact me by e-mail. 
 
                                                                                        Hope this helps 
                                                                                           Sean 
 
 



USS JOUETT 
NEWSLETTER 

 

USS JOUETT DLG/CG-29 
ASSOCIATION 

C/O Sean Marshall 
9590 SE 170th Lane 

Summerfield, FL 34491 
e-mail: 

uss_jouett_cg29@yahoo.com 

 

USS JOUETT ASSOCIATION 
MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION FORM 

     

            LAST NAME/                                          FIRST NAME/ 
              
         ADDRESS/                                              CITY/                    STATE/           ZIP/ 
 
          HOME  PHONE/                                    WORK PHONE/ 
 
          E-MAIL ADDRESS/ 
 
           RANK-RATING WHILE ON JOUETT/ 
 
            HIGHEST RANK/RATE HELD/ 
 
             DATES OF SERVICE ON BOARD JOUETT/                       TO/ 
 
 ,            S P O U S E ’S  N A M E / 
 
               Dues for members are $20.00 per year.  December 3 to December 3.  Please attach 
your check (made payable to the USS JOUETT ASSOCIATION)  and return it to either   
Herman Touchet, 616 Rue Novembre Scott LA 70583 ; or Jim Jordan, 29 Dogwood Lane, 
Nesquehoning, PA. 18240 .  
 


